
 

July 29, 2014 

CAEP Standards for Advanced Programs Adopted 

On June 5, 2014, at the CAEP Board of Directors meeting, the CAEP Standards for Advanced Programs, 
were approved and adopted. The Standards for Advanced Programs mirror the same principles of rigor, 
evidence and outcomes focus of the CAEP Standards. 

The CAEP Standards for Advanced Programs were based on the recommendations provided by the 
Standards Standing Committee. Public review of a draft of the Standards for Advanced Programs 
supported the acceptance of the Standards as presented in the first draft. Thank you to those who 
provided feedback. 

 


